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1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 
Denver, Colorado 80203 

 
August 22, 2019 
 
Jerald Schnabel  
Castle Aggregates  
549 East Chucarras Street 
Colorado Springs, CO 80903 
 
Bruce Humphries 
RPM, Inc. 
25049 E. Alder Dr 
Aurora, CO 80016 
 
Re: Extension Request Approval, Technical Revision 05 (TR-05), Pueblo East, Permit File No. M-

1986-015 
 
Dear Mr. Schnabel: 
 
On August 22, 2019, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety received your request to extend the due date 
for the Technical Revision 05 (TR-05) to modify the groundwater monitoring program from August 26 to October 
18, 2019. The Division herby approves the extension request to October 18, 2019.  
 
If you need additional information or have any questions, please contact me at Division of Reclamation, Mining 
and Safety, 1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203, by telephone at 303-866-3567 x8114, or by email 
at patrick.lennberg@state.co.us.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Patrick Lennberg 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
Cc: Michael Cunningham; DRMS 
Ec: H. Bruce Humphries with Regulatory Permits Management, Inc., hlhumphries2@comcast.net 
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